George Yates will be attending the Private Client Dining Club Dinner in London on Thursday 21
November 2024.

PCD Club networking dinners are attended by leading professional advisors dealing with high-net-worth
clients. The maijority of members and guests come from some of the private wealth’'s key segments:

tax & legal advice; private banking & wealth management; trust and corporate services; real estate
advice & finance.

If you would like to connect at the event, please get in touch with George directly.


https://www.ogier.com/people/george-yates/

